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CRACKING EASTER FOR STENA LINE

Leading ferry company, Stena Line, is set for a cracking Easter on its Irish Sea routes with almost 90,000 people hopping onboard and upwards of 21,000 vehicles making journeys over the busy Easter period*. 

Stena Line’s ships are more like modern-day hotels with lots to see and do, explained Diane Poole OBE, Head of PR and Communications, Stena Line:  “Our staff will be busy welcoming thousands of customers on all of our routes over Easter and we would encourage anyone who hasn’t made their booking yet to do so quickly as there is still some availability but places are filling up fast!

“People are so much more discerning now when it comes to choosing their mode of travel and Stena Line has risen to the challenges that brings, by modernising our ships and offering the best facilities and passenger experience on the Irish Sea.”

Diane continued:  “Whilst onboard there is so much for our passengers to enjoy such as a range of delicious dining option, speciality coffee houses, comfortable and relaxed seating lounges, free WiFi, free movies, kids play areas and not to mention fantastic savings of up to 50% in the onboard shop perfect to treat yourself before your break.

“Those who book a Premium fare can enjoy all the benefits of the Stena Plus lounge along with complimentary snacks, drinks, newspapers and magazines.  And if you want to arrive feeling refreshed you can add an ensuite cabin to your booking,” concluded Diane.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Stena Line is the largest ferry operator on the Irish Sea, offering the biggest fleet and the widest choice of routes between Britain to Ireland including Holyhead to Dublin, Fishguard to Rosslare, Belfast to Liverpool and Heysham and Cairnryan to Belfast, a total of 228 weekly sailing options between Britain and Ireland. Stena Line also offers a direct service from Rosslare to Cherbourg with three return crossings a week. 
For more information go to www.stenaline.co.uk 

*Thursday 13 April until Sunday 23 April, inclusive.
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For further information, please contact Bronagh Cobain of Duffy Rafferty Communications on Belfast 028 9073 0880.

